
 
 

 

 

 

6th November 2020 
 
 
  
Marnie Woods 

Redgrave Court 
Merton Road 
Bootle 
Merseyside  
L20 7HS 
 
Email: 
nick.cooper@onr.gov.uk 
 
Your Ref: 
EN01011_000041_201009 
 
Our Reference: 
2020/307788 
 
 
  

The Planning Inspectorate 
Environmental Services 
Temple House Quay 
2 The Square 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 

  

Dear Ms Woods 

 

I refer to your letter of 9th October, concerning the request by Bradwell Power 
Generation Company Ltd for the Planning inspectorate’s opinion (a Scoping Option) 
on the information to be provided in an Environmental Statement relating to the 
Applicant’s Proposed Development. 

I confirm that the Office for Nuclear Regulation has no comments concerning the 
Environmental Statement.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
N.C. Cooper 
Nuclear Site Licensing Specialist 
 
 
 
Distribution: 
 
M. Finnerty, Deputy Chief Nuclear Inspector 
S. Graham, Project Inspector, Bradwell B  
A. Gomez Cobo, Head of HPR1000 Regulation  
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The Planning Inspectorate 
Environmental Services 
Central Operations 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 

Our ref: 20/01685/NBC 
Your ref: EN010111_000041_201009 
Date: 3 November 2020 
Enquiries:    Spyridon Mouratidis 
Telephone: 01702 215069 &  
Email: spyrosmouratidis@southend.gov.uk 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Town & Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
 
Site address:  Bradwell B Nuclear Power Station Downhall Beach Bradwell-On-Sea Essex 

CM0 7HP 
Proposal: Planning Inspectorate Scoping opinion: Application by Bradwell Power 

Generation Company Ltd for an Order granting Development Consent for the 
Bradwell B New Nuclear Power Development 

 
Thank you for your consultation request which was received on 13th October 2020 and has been 
allocated the case reference 20/01685/NBC. 
 
We understand that the Applicant has asked the Planning Inspectorate on behalf of the Secretary 
of State (SoS) for its opinion (a Scoping Opinion) as to the information to be provided in an 
Environmental Statement (ES) relating to the Proposal. We have reviewed the documents 
accompanying the request including the ‘Volume 1: Scoping Report and Appendices’, ‘Volume 2: 
Figures’ and the site plan. 
 
Southend-on-Sea Borough Council considers that the information the Applicant intends to submit 
in relation to the transport, radiological and major accidents and disasters implications of the project 
would be proportionate to the project and sufficient to allow the assessment of the ES. No further 
comments are submitted for the scoping opinion request. Please inform us in the normal way for 
any future requests or applications in relation to this project. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Spyros Mouratidis 
Senior Planner 
 
T: 01702 215069 &  
E: spyrosmouratidis@southend.gov.uk 




